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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Town of Hanley Forum and Open House – Rescheduled to Monday, June 16 
Hanley, SK – June 9, 2025 – The Town of Hanley wishes to advise residents that the previously 
scheduled Town Forum and Open House has been rescheduled to Monday, June 16, 2025. 
 
The change in date is due to an unavoidable scheduling conflict experienced by the external 
facilitator supporting the event. The consultant has expressed his sincere apologies for the delay 
and any inconvenience this change may cause to residents. We appreciate the community’s 
patience and understanding. 
 
The rescheduled forum will take place as follows: 
 
📅📅 Monday, June 16, 2025 
📍📍 Hanley Community Center Hall  
🕔🕔 7:00pm 
 
This public forum is a valuable opportunity for residents to engage directly with Town Council, 
ask questions, and share perspectives on key community issues. The open house format ensures 
meaningful participation and encourages respectful, constructive dialogue. 
 
To support a well-informed discussion, an information package will be distributed to residents 
before the end of this week. The package will include background on the key topics and will be 
made available through the Town’s website and other official communication channels. 
 
We remain committed to transparency, respectful engagement, and keeping our residents 
informed. We look forward to seeing you at the rescheduled event. 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Jessica Walker 
CAO 
(306)544-2223 or townahanley@sasktel.net 
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